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creating citizens for the future: compassionate, curious and strong. 

Respect         Responsibility      Kindness      Growth 

Dear parents and carers,  

Thank you for another terrific term. While our school, like all others has been challenged by staff illness, COVID 

and staff shortages, we have remained open with a continued focus on teaching, learning and wellbeing. 

While I had a really nice time on long service leave, caring for my baby granddaughter, it was wonderful to 

return to Tarneit Rise on Monday. I say it all the time, but there is a special kind of magic here at Tarneit Rise 

and we are very blessed to work in such a place where the needs of children are front and centre of everything 

we do. 

Thank you to everyone who supported our crazy hair and sock day yesterday. This event was organised by our 

grade 5 Junior School Councillors. And I am very pleased to let everyone know, that yesterday we raised 

enough money to purchase an industrial toaster for Breakfast Club. This is what the JSC wanted the money to 

be used for. 

We have some great things to look forward to next term including: 

• NAIDOC Week celebrations – there will be Storytime in the library every day during the first week of term 

at 8.20am 

• Our student led conferences on Thursday July 14th - please remember school finishes at 12.15pm on this 

day 

• Working with the Qualia Institute of Student Voice and Agency 

• Starting our new playground 

• Finishing off our new seating and shaded area near the netball courts 

• Book Week- start thinking about those Book Week costumes   

• Water Safety Program for our grade 2 and 4 children 

Sports Day 

I really love winter because the colder weather gives me ‘permission’ to stay inside doing things I love, like 

cooking and baking as well as reading some of the books sitting on my bedside table. I hope everyone uses the 

holidays, spending time with family and doing some of the things you love. 

 

Take care everyone, stay kind and we shall see you all back at school next term on July 11. 

 

Nadia, Missy and Sarah. 
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MEET OUR TARNEIT RISE PRIMARY 
SCHOOL - SCHOOL COUNCIL 

 

The School Council assists the School Management in efficient governance of the school. The council must be 
made up of a majority of parent councillors and must adhere to the various functions, powers and objectives 
prescribed in the Education and Training Reform Act and the Education and Training Reform Regulations.  

Nominations and elections to school council are conducted yearly however existing councillors hold their 
position on the council for a maximum of two years before requiring to be re-elected. 

Teaching staff and parents each elect their respective representatives to the council. 

 

If you have suggestions or wish to know more about governance decisions at our school it is best to first 
address the school management team directly.  

You can email the school at tarneit.rise.ps@education.vic.gov.au  

Our school councillors are happy to chat with you about ideas you may have that could greatly benefit our 
students and our community or, if you have concerns you feel have not been addressed. 

 

Our dedicated school councillors include: 

  

PARENT COUNCILLORS 

 

President:  

Jacky Rambridge is a founding member of the School Council from 2018 and has been re-elected into the 
role of School Council President for 2022. Jacky is a Nurse. Jacky has 2 children currently attending TRPS - 
Jenna in Grade 4 and Penny in Grade 2. They will be joined by their little brother John next year when he 
starts Prep. 

mailto:tarneit.rise.ps@education.vic.gov.au
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Vice-President 

Naomi Strauss is an administration professional. Her son Eduard is in grade 2 and Miekhe is in grade 4. Naomi 
has been on our school council since its inception after being re-elected in 2021 and this is her first year in the 
role of Vice-President. 

Secretary 

Lucy Williams is an administration professional. Her daughter Vivienne is in grade 3 and son Julian is in grade 
1. Lucy was elected to our school council this year and was nominated by our elected councillors for the role 
of Secretary. 

Treasurer 

Venky Ananthanarayana is an IT Professional. His son Ananth is in grade 3. Venky was elected to the school 
council in 2020 and this year was nominated by our elected councillors to the role of Treasurer. This role 
requires Venky to also be on our school Finance sub-committee. 
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Maryam A. Hussain is an entrepreneur and Marketing strategist with over 15 years’ experience in the corporate 
sector. 
 She is currently associated with an international business consulting firm and also sits on the Advisory Council 
and Communications Committee of The International NGO Safety & Security Association (INSSA).  
 Maryam was elected as a School Council Representative in 2022. She lives locally with her husband and three 
beautiful children who are attending Tarneit Rise; her son is in grade 3, daughter in grade 2, and the younger 
son is enrolled for 2023. 

Lakshman Singh is a Senior Researcher, Editor, and Academic. He has lived and worked in the US, UK, and 
Australia. Presently, he teaches at Victoria University. His son, Aadwik, is in grade 4. Lakshman was an inaugural 
member of our school council and has this year been voted back into our school council by our elected 
councillors. 

 

Nycki Jarvie is a sole trader, with a special interest in OHS, having previous Safety Officer experience. Her 
daughter Billie started Prep this year. Nycki was elected to our school council this year.  
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Hanan Khalil is a P-12 teacher who has been teaching for over 20 years, and is currently working at Truganina P-
9 College. Her son Ayoub is in grade 4 and her daughter Sumayah graduated from TRPS in 2021. Hanan has 
been elected to our school council both as a parent and as a teacher and this year joins the council again as a 
parent representative. 

 

DEPARTMENT OF EDUCATION AND TRAINING (DET) COUNCILLORS 
 

 

Nadia Bettio  is the foundation principal of Tarneit Rise Primary School and opened the school in 2018. Nadia has 
been teaching for 32 years and a principal for 13 years, previously working at Cambridge Primary School and 
Delacombe Primary School. Nadia lives locally and is passionate about the school and community. 

Sarah Narres is one of our Assistant Principals and has been elected to our school council since it’s inception. 
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Paris Enever teaches grade 3 and was this year elected to our school council by her peers. 2022 is her third 
year of teaching at Tarneit Rise Primary School where she began her teaching career. Paris aspires to be more 
involved in leadership in the coming years.  

Samantha Kelly is our School Business Manager. She attends our school council meetings to take minutes but 
is not herself a member of the council. 
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